From: Steve Andrews Sent: 27 May 2020 21:58

To: Jan Butler

Dear Nick

Further to our conversation you need to email the local planning authority contact immediately regarding the container that is to be brought on-site tomorrow morning.

You will need to advise them that the container is not fitted out for residential or any other purposes and that it is purely for the storage of machinery and equipment associated with the management and maintenance of the lawful use of the site. As the container will not be fixed to the land and is capable of being moved it does not meet with the definition of development and as such there is no breach of the temporary stop notice.

It is essential that the planning authority are kept informed in this respect to ensure that there is no breach of the stop notice requirements.

In respect of my initial advice and support, including a site meeting and advice on how to progress with planning matters for the site I would charge a fixed fee of If you are happy to proceed on this basis please can you confirm by response to this email and I will see you on Friday.

Any problems or queries feel free to call or email me.

Kind Regards

Stephen Andrews B.A. Hons DipTP MRTPI Planning Director



SDA Planning & Architecture (023) 9259 3488 07415 873 657 Stephen.Andrews@sdaplanning.co.uk www.sdaplanning.co.uk



This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately and delete this message from your email system. SDA Planning and its trading companies do not accept responsibility for changes made to this message after it was sent. Whilst all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that the onward transmission, opening of this message and any attachments will not adversely effect its systems or data. SDA